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From: Jordan Goyette <goyettejordan@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2021 5:53 PM
To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Testimony on H 5640
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Flag Status: Completed

To Chairman Shanley & members of the committee, 
 
I would like to urge you to support Rep. Cassar’s bill H 5640, which would extend the voting franchise to anyone who will 
be 18 by the time of the next election by allowing them to participate in the whole cycle. I think this is only common 
sense, if someone will be 18 before a general election, they should be allowed to participate in the primary of their 
choice that same year as well. Becoming voting eligible in an election year shouldn’t mean you can’t participate in the 
whole process.  
 
Thank You, 
 
Jordan Goyette  
114 uphill ave  
Warwick, RI 02886 
goyettejordan@yahoo.com 
4015274415 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


